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                  Shawna H. Manhart, Director

           Things Parents Can Do To Help Their Student Succeed In Band


Most parents think that if they know little or nothing about music, they cannot help their child who is in band.  Here are a few things you CAN do:

1. LISTEN.  I realize this may not be easy all the time. (  However, it is important that the student practices a few minutes EVERY day to build confidence and coordination.  The recommended time is

20-30 minutes for beginners (6th grade) and 30-45 minutes for second year students, with 

        increasing time as needed.

2. WATCH.  Make sure your child is sitting with correct posture and hand position.  There are 

       excellent pictures of this in your child’s method book.

3. ENCOURAGE.  A good word from you every now and then will go a long way.  If your child is improving, you will hear it.  Let them know you hear it.

4. CHANGE THE STATION.  Your child should be working on a variety of things from class.  If you hear only the same thing over and over, ask your child what she/he is working on in class.  Chances are she/he is playing only what they are already good at, instead of working on the things with which they have trouble. And it is always okay to practice things that they have lots of fun doing. Their practice sessions should be a balance of “have to’s” and “want to’s.”
5. BRUSH OFF THE TARNISH.  After the students get over the newness of their instrument, sometimes it takes a little motivation to keep at it.   See your child through the hills, the valleys, and the dreaded plateaus by insisting on a few minutes of practice even when they might not be so interested at the moment.

6. SHOW YOUR SUPPORT.  When your child performs in concert, no matter how many people are there, they are playing for YOU.  They are playing their very best for YOU.

Any questions?  Feel free to call Mrs. Shawna Manhart at Central Middle School (984-6533) and leave a message or email smanhart@phasd.us  
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